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AKRON COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION RECEIVES
 $150,000 GRANT FROM THE FINANCE FUND TO ASSIST WITH TWO BUILDING PURCHASES
Akron, OH, October 21, 2014 – The Akron Community Development Association (ACDA) (Minority Behavioral Health Group) is pleased to announce its collaboration with Columbus organizations, Finance Fund and Heartland Bank, to purchase two properties in Summit County.  Through a $150,000 grant received from Finance Fund and a banking relationship with the Heartland Bank, ACDA will purchase two Akron locations at 1293 Copley Road and 760 East Archwood Road.
Finance Fund, a statewide nonprofit community development entity, provided a $150,000 economic development grant to help ACDA purchase two buildings. “The purchase enables ACDA to dramatically increase mental and behavioral health services to its client base while adding 18 jobs, strengthening its financial position, building equity and saving on operating costs,” said Finance Fund President and CEO, James R. Klein. “This project is a perfect fit with Finance Fund’s mission to move public and private dollars into underserved communities to grow jobs, provide needed goods and services and improve the quality of life for people.”

 
Since 1987, Finance Fund and its affiliates have invested more than $296.4 million in housing, economic development, and community facility projects leveraging over $1.2 billion. This investment was accomplished through 2,950 awards to community-based organizations throughout the state. Finance Fund provides debt and equity to its clients through the management of 22 entities totaling $220 million. Partnerships have enabled low-income people access to 15,750 units of affordable housing, 21,417 direct jobs, and 3,036 early care and education spaces (classrooms) for 69,497 children.

The Minority Behavioral Health Group, a branch of ACDA, was established in 1998; it consists of psychologists, counselors, community psychiatric supportive treatment (CPST) providers, and pastors who are committed to providing culturally appropriate, comprehensive behavioral health services to the often under-served African American and other minority individuals and families.  Services provided by its staff include, but are not limited to outpatient behavioral health counseling, mental health education, prevention services, community supportive treatment, and therapeutic and psycho-educational groups.  The Minority Behavioral Health Group collaborates with the Alcohol, Drug Addiction & Mental Health Services Board, Akron Public Schools, Ohio Department of Job & Family Services, and Head Start.
Heartland Bank has been central Ohio’s community bank since 1911.  It has established a tradition of service to local communities. Heartland attracts customers who share the belief that the Bank is an integral part of community growth and prosperity. Heartland supports worthwhile efforts of community organizations, educational systems and youth activities. Heartland Bank and its employees have built a business on the tradition of service and have grown to be important members of the community….by investing in the hopes and dreams of those communities. 
“On behalf of ACDA, we would like to thank the Finance Fund and Heartland Bank for this collaboration that strengthens our community,” said ACDA Founder and CEO, Pastor Jeffrey Dennis.
